
Prince George’s County Public Schools (PGCPS) invites students, 
families, and community members to attend a community 
meeting to discuss a permanent location for the school system’s 
International High School, temporarily housed at 5150 Annapolis 
Road in Bladensburg.

Staff from the Department of Capital Programs will share 
information on a proposed location next to Langley 
Park-McCormick Elementary School in Adelphi. Following 
the presentation, there will be an opportunity to share your 
thoughts and ideas.

Interpreting services will be available.

For more information, visit www1.pgcps.org/cip/. 
Comments can also be emailed to capital.programs@pgcps.org.

DATE: DECEMBER 14, 2016

TIME: 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.

PLACE: Northwestern High School • Media Center
7000 Adelphi Road, Hyattsville

Prince George’s County Public Schools Invites You to a
Community Meeting on a New Site for the 
International High School at Langley Park


